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I am a permanent employee, working as a midwife, currently earning around $37 per

hour.

I am married with 3 children, have a mortgage and work full time to pay my bills. 

I don't like to leave my family but my financial situation demands that I do.

If penalty rates were abolished... my pay would drop by hundreds of dollars. 

You can't tell me that working Saturday 4am is the same as working Monday 10am!!!! 

My weekends are important to me because of the extra money I earn.

I just got my roster next month and once again my husband will be attending a family

function without me. At least I will be compensated with the extra money from shift

penalties.



I urge the committee to keep penalty rates. 

Submitted by

Barbara Maguire 

Wednesday 26th of September 2012




